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Here are some of the things we have  
been doing this week… 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Tobie had a ‘Wow’ moment: he 
chose what he would like to play 

with, rather than waiting for a 
grownup to direct him. Well done, 

Tobie. 
 

 Cooking up a storm! 
This week we made fabulous fruity flapjacks. 

The children took their time and really focused on their cooking skills: 
cutting, slicing, mashing, chopping, mixing and pouring. 

We enjoyed watching the butter melt and the sugar dissolve, before 
combining the ingredients into a lovely sticky mixture. The nursery 

smelt lovely once we had finished and I hope everyone enjoyed 
tasting them later at home. 

 

 

Arjan uses a fork to press print 
tulips flowers for his Mother’s 
Day card. It requires a steady 
hand so as not to smudge the 

petals. 

 

Hedgehogs and 
Badgers - 

Please remember 
forest school kits for 

Wednesday. 

This week the Dormice 
children planted their own 

‘magic beanstalk’ – I wonder 
whose will be the first to 

grow up to the sky? 
 

 
 

 

The children used different outdoor 
equipment to make an obstacle 
course for everyone to enjoy. 

 


